
Dear Parents/Guardians,                          
  
     ​  We will have a special day for the eighth grade on Friday, May 16th. The day will 
begin with a movie in the auditorium, bounce house activities and volleyball outside. A 
catered lunch and more fun in the afternoon for our graduating class will wrap up the day. 
 Yes, this is a fun day for the students, however the school dress code must be followed.  
The cost of this event will be $10.00 per student. Please send CASH ONLY, in an envelope 
with your STUDENT’S NAME on it, to their homeroom teacher by Wednesday, May 14th. 

                                                                                                      
In order for this day to be a success, we will need a few parent volunteers.  If you can 
volunteer to help out from 9:15 AM until 12:30 PM, please fill out the information below. 
Clearances Needed to volunteer link 
 
We are also in need of gift card donations to award as game prizes.  If you can contribute 
please send in any amount gift card to Mrs. Yackovich.  
 
Sincerely,​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Mrs. Yackovich  
and Student Council Officers​  
  
 
 
**************************************************************************************************************  
 ▢  YES, I can help with the 8th grade farewell on May 16th. 

 ▢ My clearances are on file at Penn Middle School        ​ ​  ▢ I will be obtaining my clearances 
  
 
Name:______________________________________________ 
  
E-mail:_____________________________________________ 
  
Phone number:_______________________________________ 

https://4.files.edl.io/843f/07/30/24/114804-6407af6b-3e6f-48db-a838-3a455b25e163.pdf

